
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 4, 2021 4:07 PM 
'Fred Brown' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00364-2021 

Subject: RE: Objection to Bifurcate and the Temporary Rule Waiver - Environmental Utilities LLC 
Docket 20200226-WS 

Good Morning, Fred Brown 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Fred Brown <fredwbrown@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 1, 20211:54 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Objection to Bifurcate and the Temporary Rule Waiver - Environmental Utilities LLC Docket 20200226-WS 

Please count this email as an objection to the above waiver submitted by Environmental Utilities. If the norm 
for permitting is to submit with rates, connection fees, removal of current septic systems then Environmental 
Utilities should be made to include those costs (if they are experienced in sewer installation, they would 
include the costs). 

All the costs should be known up front and a vote by the homeowners on Palm Island should be taken before 
any digging and damage to the turtles and landscaping on the Island. Since the inception of the development 
of the Island we have had septic service and have been pleased with its operation (if it's not broke don't mess 
with it) and its nominal cost - we are not interested in an additional monthly expense for sewer services. 

Thank you 

Fred Brown 
727-510-1894 
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